
The bottom line is, the Intervention hasn't worked. The new laws are not 
what people wanted, they were never discussed at consultations and they 
will only make the situation worse as has already happened.

I call for the withdrawal of the legislation and the implementation of the UN 
Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples.

Do not extend the Strong Futures Bill in the 
Northern Territory.


